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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 
with Confidential Attachment 

2016 Public Health Champion Awards 

Date: June 9, 2016 

To: Board of Health 

From: Medical Officer of Health 

Wards: All 

Reason for 

Confidential 

Information: 

This report deals with personal matters about an identifiable person. 

Reference 

Number: 

SUMMARY 

The Chair of the 2016 Public Health Champion Awards Selection Committee is 

announcing the recipients of the 2016 Public Health Champion Awards at the July 4, 

2016 meeting of the Board of Health. 

The nominees and recipients of the 2016 Public Health Champion Awards are named in 

the confidential attachment (see Attachment 1). 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The Medical Officer of Health recommends that: 

1. The Board of Health congratulate the 2016 Public Health Champion Award

winners, as listed in Confidential Attachment 1.

2. The Board of Health direct that the names of the winners be released upon their

receipt of the award and that the additional personal information contained in the

Confidential Attachment 1 remain confidential as it pertains to personal

information about identifiable individuals, including municipal or local board

employees.

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
There is no financial impact.  
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DECISION HISTORY 
At the Board of Health Meeting held January 25, 2016, the following board members 

were appointed to the 2016 Public Health Champions Selection Committee: 

 Stacey Berry 

 Chris Glover 

 Paul Nagpal 

 

COMMENTS 
In 2008, the Public Health Champion Awards were established as a legacy initiative 

commemorating the 125
th

 anniversary of Toronto Public Health. They provide public 

recognition to individuals and organizations that have made an outstanding contribution 

to public health in Toronto.   

 

The following schedule was used for the 2015 awards competition: 

Call for Nominations opened:  March 1, 2016 

Call for Nominations closed:  April 30, 2016 

Selection Committee Convened: June 3, 2016 

Notification of Award Recipients: June 3, 2016 

Award Ceremony:   July 4, 2016 

 

Ten individual and eleven organizational nominations were received.  The Selection 

Committee will announce the winners at the July 4, 2016 meeting of the Board of Health. 

 

CONTACT 
Jann Houston     Barbara Johne 

Director, Strategic Support   Senior Policy & Strategic Issues Advisor 

Toronto Public Health    Toronto Public Health  

Tel.: 416-392-1390    Tel.: 416-338-7871 

Email: pjackso2@toronto.ca    Email: bjohne@toronto.ca   

 

SIGNATURE 
 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Dr. David McKeown 

Medical Officer of Health 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS 
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